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YOUTH GROUP


SCHEDULES





SCOOTERS


March 11	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm


March 25	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm





VOYAGERS


March 11	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm


March 25	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm





PATHFINDERS


March 11	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm


March 25	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm





ALPHAS


March 11	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm


March 18	Fundraising Dinner, 8:30am-


2:30pm


		Activity, details and time TBA


March 25	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm





OMEGAS


March 11	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm


March 25	Regular Meeting, 6:00pm-7:30pm





For more information about your group's schedule, please contact your group's leaders.





Pioneers Send Valentines To Shut-Ins And Nursing Home Residents





Valentines Day is a day for remembering those you love and care about.  The Pioneer Clubs reminded the shut-ins and nursing home residents of Bethlehem that they too are loved and thought about on Valentines Day.





During their regular meeting on February 11, the Scooters group made several beautiful handmade valentines, while the Voyagers and Pathfinders groups wrote personalized messages on dozens of children's valentines.





The next day, the valentines were either hand-delivered or mailed to each and every shut-in and nursing home resident.





"Not only did it provide an opportunity for our young people to brighten the day for our shut-ins and nursing home residents, but it also reminded our young people that they can make a real difference in the lives of others," commented David Salerno, Bethlehem's Youth Coordinator.  "Once again, our young people have been wonderful examples to us all.  We have a lot to be proud of here at Bethlehem."








Alphas Serve At Soup Kitchen





The Alpha Youth Group learned much about what it means to serve others when they helped the Jackson Circle serve at the Salvation Army Soup Kitchen last month.





On Saturday, February 10, the group served dishes of beef-a-roni to over 50 homeless and needy people.  The meals were prepared by the Jackson Circle, who graciously allowed the group to assist during their mission project at the Soup Kitchen.





"I was extremely proud of the way the young people handled themselves in a somewhat uncomfortable environment," commented Becke West, an Alpha Youth Group leader and a member of the Jackson Circle.  "They've never really been around homeless people before.  But they served well and were very helpful to the Jackson Circle."





Bethlehem can be proud of its young people and their continued involvement in our community.








New Youth Choir Forming





A new youth choir is being formed for all children and youth of the church!





The music to be performed by this choir will include praise and worship songs, as well as contemporary Christian music.





The first meeting of this new choir will be Sunday, March 11, from 5:00pm to 6:00pm, in the Choir Room.  This is right before the Youth Group meetings that evening.





Please see Jill Brinkley, or call her at 539-9034, if you are interested in joining or helping this new youth choir, or if you have any questions.











Omegas Planning Variety Show





The Omega Youth Group is planning a church-wide Variety Show in late April.





The proceeds for this event will benefit the Omega Youth Group for its mission projects and activities, and will fund a donation to the Bethlehem Building Fund by the group.





The group is looking for individuals, groups, Sunday School classes, choirs, Women's Fellowship Groups, etc., to perform an act in the show.





If you would like to sign up to perform an act, please see any Omega Youth Group leader (Jill Brinkley, Russell and Terese Neblett, or Tom and Doris Johnson) or any Omega Youth Group member.








